
PTA AUTUMN NEWSLETTER 
 OCTOBER 2015 

 
A very warm welcome to the now cold and crispy sunny days of 
Autumn!   We would like to say a very BIG THANK YOU to all 
who came along to the AGM.  Let’s hope we raise lots of 
money this year! 
 
The PTA have arranged a few fundraising events for your 
diaries to look forward to, don’t forget to slot them in! 
 
Friday 6th November at 3.15pm in the playground 
Krispy Kreme Doughnut Sale – Doughnuts £1  
This specific sale is to raise money for the “Trent Apprentice” 
Maths Tuck Shop Group……they will 
be helping us run the sale as part of 
their learning. 
 
 
 
Sunday 15th November – Trent Sponsored Autumn Doggy 
Walk  – those who have doggies can get your pooches 
sponsored or get yourself sponsored for doing the walk.  
Everyone who makes it back is a winner!  Hot Chocolate and a 
treat back at school afterwards…..sponsorship forms will be in 
school bags along with entry forms next week. 
 
Saturday 28th November Trent PTA Christmas Fayre

 
 Church House, Chalk Lane at 2.30pm – 6pm 
 A Truly Magnificent Event!   If you know anyone who would like 
a stall please see your class rep for a form. 



 
Important Dates 
 
Friday 20th November – Non Uniform Day 
Please bring in a bar/box of chocolates this day for a 
donation to the school fayre. 
 
Friday 28th November– Non Uniform Day 
Please donate a bottle of alcohol for the school fayre. 
 
As with any other non uniform days, football kits are not 
allowed and children should still come to school in 
suitable shoes for a normal school day.  Girls should still 
have their hair suitably tied back with no excessive 
decorations!  Just a thought, if your child has PE on a 
Friday, they will still have to change and dress themselves! 
 
Looking forward to the lead up to Christmas.. 
 
 
Sarah Paraskeva & PTA Committee 
 
 
 


